
 

 

 

 

August 31, 2023       

 

Jacob Ritzenthaler  
Office of the Lt. Governor Jon Husted  
Common Sense Initiative  

77 S. High St. 30th floor 
Columbus, OH 43214-6117 

 
 
RE:  Agency Response Memo to CSI Review  

 Implementing SB131: Licensure by Reciprocity 
 

Dear Mr. Ritzenthaler:   
 

Thank you for your review of the BIA for the package “Implementing SB131: 
Licensure by Reciprocity (OAC 4732-1-02, 4732-9-01, 4732-9-02, 4783-1-01, 
4783-4-01, and 4783-4-02) 

 
Based upon your review, this office will file the rules with the Joint Committee on 

Agency Rule Review. 
 
Thanks again for your time and courtesy.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Ronald R. Ross, PhD, CPM 
Executive Director 
 

ACTION: Final DATE: 12/20/2023 10:00 AM
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